
ED2 
Louise St John Howe 

Programme Officer  
PO Services, PO Box 10965, Sudbury, Suffolk CO10 3BFY 

                              email: louise@poservices.co.uk Tel: 07789-486419          

          12 February, 2019 

Dear Representor,   

Independent Examination of the  
Eastleigh Borough Council Local Plan (2016-2036) 

Following my letter of 27 November, 2018  I am writing  to inform you that due 
to the previously arranged work commitments of Inspector Mike Hayden BSc 
(Hons) DipTP MRTPI,  it has become necessary  to change the Inspector for the 
Eastleigh Borough Council  Local Plan Examination. 

The Secretary of State has now  appointed Inspector Christa Masters MA (Hons) 
MRTPI who will carry out the Independent Examination of the Eastleigh Local 
Plan.  

The Inspector is currently appraising the Local Plan and representations submit-
ted at the Regulation 19 stage,  and I will be in contact again when I am able to 
give you further information on the examination process and key dates.   This is 
not likely to be for several weeks while the inspector completes the necessary 
preparation work,  but the examination pages will be updated when information 
becomes available while this work takes place.   

The easiest way to  keep in touch with the examination is to check the tab on 
the examination pages entitled ‘Latest News and Updates’ which can be ac-
cessed via the link below. 

www.eastleigh.gov.uk/lpexamination 

If you have any queries at any stage of the examination please do not hesi-
tate to get in touch with me and I will be happy to help. 

Yours sincerely, 

Louise St John Howe 

Programme Officer 
Eastleigh Borough Council Local Plan Examination 
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